
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
29 August 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Following our communication of 14 August, advising you of a delay in our school skirt order, 

Skoolkit have now informed us that, unfortunately, the skirts will not be here for the beginning 

of term. 

 

We do hold limited skirt stocks in school and will know better early next week, whether we 

can meet some of your orders.  We will be prioritising our new Year 7 girls; however, we 

are hopeful we may be able to supply skirts to some Year 8 -11 students too.  We will contact 

your daughter directly, as soon as possible after the commencement of term, where we hold 

stock of their size. 

 

Where we cannot meet your order from current stock, we advise that your daughter 

continue to wear last year’s skirt, or black trousers, until your order has been supplied (which 

will hopefully be before 27 September at the latest). 

 

We can only apologise, once again, for the delay and inconvenience, which is entirely out of 
our hands.  

 

Thank you again for your continued patience and support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs J Finnimore 

School Business Manager  

 

 

 

 


